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18th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Drama coursework 

The final deadline for your child’s Devising Drama coursework (for 30% of their GCSE drama grade) 

has a final due date of Friday 26th April 2024. 

A number of support sessions for this unit have been running this year and will continue until Friday 

26th. Your child is aware of this deadline and has been given ample opportunity to attend the 

aforementioned support sessions. If they still require support with this unit, it is vital they seek it 

before the deadline as we will be unable to accept any work completed after this date. 

The Performance and Response Drama exam (final paper) is on 9th May, it is one of the first exams of 

the 2024 series. This completed the GCSE Drama course for 2024. Your child will still be attending 

drama lessons in school following this exam and is reminded to bring revision with them to support 

learning in other courses that won’t have yet completed. 

Thank you for your support in these final weeks as we all pull together to get them across the line. 

Any queries or concerns regarding this information can be directed to your child’s drama teacher: 

j.glover@passmoresacademy.com 

p.tarling@passmoresacademy.com  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Karen Warncken 

Head of Drama 

k.warncken@passmoresacademy.com  
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